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Masking 

Following guidelines from the Connecticut Department of Public Health with regard to senior 
living communities, our masking guidelines remain unchanged at this time.  

Residents and visitors should be masked when in hallways, elevators, lobby or when 
interacting with staff. Staff and caregivers must remain masked at all times. 

 We are actively seeking updates from the Department of Public Health and will communicate 
any changes or updates as they develop. 

 

Re-Opening 

General Activities: Arbors is resuming activities such as bingo and birthday social and group 
transportation. Please check the activity schedule for more details. 

Store & More: Thanks to the work of co-chairs Judy Tassistro and Anna Munroe along with 
their dedicated volunteers, the Store & More will reopen on Monday, June 7th. New hours will 
be 10:30 am to 11:30 am. 

Visitors: Following updated guidelines, visitors (including caregivers) will no longer be required 
to show proof of vaccination prior to entry. Masks are still required.  

Guests in the Dining Room: Guests will be welcome in the dining room beginning Monday, 
June 14th. Advanced reservations are required. Residents and their guests must have their own 
designated table (no other residents may be seated with guests). 

Hospitality Suite: The hospitality suite will be available for guests for dates Monday, June 14th 
and after.  

 

 



General Notes 

Refer a Friend: We recently distributed a mailer with a very significant incentive: Refer a 
friend- when your friend moves in, both of you receive a free month at Arbors (your 
friend should indicate your name as the referral). Note, referrals from your children or 
extended family will qualify. Call or visit Laurie Heintz at 860-533-2524 to refer a friend 
or learn more.   

 

 

Thank You, 

Chanté Drasdis, Director 

 


